
           
             Budgewoi Public School 

 

Grandparents Day 
Dear Parents/Caregivers/Grandparents, 
                                       As part of our History unit, Present and Past Family Life, we are 
having a Grandparents’ Day. This will be held on Monday 29th October, at 1pm, starting with 
a picnic lunch with the children. Grandparents can bring along a rug or folding chairs to have in 
the top quad area. Please bring along your own picnic food. 
If you need to order your lunch from the canteen, please send your order in with your 
grandchild, on the morning of the 29th of October. 
 

After lunch children and Grandparents will return to the classroom where grandparents will 
be given the opportunity to talk to the class for 1-2 minutes. They may wish to include; 

• A brief history about their family and their origins. We would love to see any photos 
and pictures they may have. 

• Any stories they would like to share about their life growing up. 
• What school was like for them and how things have changed since they went to school? 
• Old toys that they may have. 

 
Please indicate below the number of grandparents who will be attending and return to 
your class teacher by Monday 22th October 2016. 

We look forward to meeting many grandparents. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

Regards, 
 Year One and Two teachers. 
 
 
 
Student Name________________________         Class__________________ 
 
Number of grandparents attending________________ 
 
Signature _______________________ (Parent/Guardian) Date:______________ 

 

 


